
Hello La Crosse Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee,  
 
I am writing to provide comment on the September 14 Agenda item 21-1331 regarding protected or 
standard bike lanes on Market Street. 
 
I would like to request protected bike lanes rather than standard bike lanes and I would like to request 
that the barriers be of solid, heavy materials, such as curbs, planters, and/or bollards, rather than flimsy 
posts.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Bridget Brown 
resident, city of La Crosse 
 
 


